
To help promote the positive message that we all have amazing abilities, the Rights 
Respecting Reps are inviting you to join in with our fundraising day for

When?
Wednesday 23rd October 2024

What do I wear?
Bright colours or something that celebrates your amazing 

abilities

Please, don’t forget to make 
your £1 donation via 

Schoolgateway, located in 
payments.


